
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF HARMONY GROVE-OKEE JOINT SEWERAGE COMMISSION QUORUM 

 

Commissioners of the Harmony Grove-Okee Joint Sewerage Commission plan to attend a tour of the future 

office/meeting space in the Hometown Bank on Wednesday, June 22, 2022 from 3:30-4:00 p.m. at W10901 

Lake Point Dr., Lodi, Wisconsin. Commissioners will attend with the purpose of touring the new office/meeting 

space. No votes or other action will be taken by the Commissioners during this tour.  

 

 

 

 

   Connie R. Sears 

   _________________________________ 

   

  Posted June 17, 2022 

  By; Connie Sears 

  Administrator / Clerk-Treasurer 

  Harmony Grove-Okee Joint Sewerage Commission 
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